
From:
To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Proposed wind farm
Date: 20 November 2019 20:51:15

Dear Sir or Madam,

I attended and spoke at the recent inspectorate meeting held on 13th November at the King Street Centre.

My comments are as follows:

“I have three observations-
(1) the feeling of being ground down by the process. Given Vattenfall is behind the Vanguard and Boreas
proposals, and using the same cables, it is odd and unhelpful for concerned people to have to repeat their
comments. I fear that if we do not attend and repeat our representations, then this will be misconstrued as
acceptance of the process.
There is no doubt in my mind that the process puts concerned residents at a disadvantage.

(2) The construction compound is east of Cawston but the cable is to the west. It is   non sensical all for HGV
traffic to go through the centre of the village because of this.

(3) The current suggestion is that Cawston can expect one HGV passing through the village every two minutes
for the Vanguard and Hornsea 3 projects. Please reflect on the true meaning of this for residents.
The Sunday Telegraph of this weekend (10/11/19) suggest that there could be up to 10 wind farm projects
affecting Norfolk. This will blight Cawston for many, many years and will simply destroy the life of the village
in the process.”

Guy Pitcher

Sent from my iPad




